
RECOMMENDATION FROM THE AUDIT COMMITTEE 
ANTI- FRAUD, BRIBERY AND CORRUPTION STRATEGY

Cabinet: 25 April 2018
Report of the Audit Committee

1.1 The Audit Committee is required to review the Council’s Anti-Fraud, Bribery and 
Corruption Strategy annually and to make any recommendations for change to 
the Cabinet. The Strategy forms part of the Council’s Constitution and is in line 
with best practice, the Strategy continues to underpin the Council’s commitment 
to prevent all forms of fraud, bribery and corruption, demonstrating the important 
role it plays in the overall corporate governance framework. 

1.2    The Audit Committee reviewed the Anti-Fraud, Bribery and Corruption Strategy 
(attached as Appendix 1) at its meeting on 22 March 2018 and noted and 
accepted the contents. 

Audit Committee Recommendation
The Audit Committee recommends to the Cabinet:

That the Anti-Fraud, Bribery and Corruption Strategy, as submitted, is recommended to 
Council for approval.

Contact:  Punita Talwar, Internal Audit Manager
Cabinet member: Councillor Howard Williams


